
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volume 14  Issue  3 

TOWN HALL HOURS                              
Monday — Friday                                       

7:30 am to 4:30 pm    
817-237-1234 

MAYOR - Patrick Jacob 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

PLACE 1 – Don Pitts 

PLACE 2 – Kathy Livingston 

PLACE 3 – Wesley Hearn 

PLACE 4 – Amy Robinson 

PLACE 5 – Rona Gouyton 

Bulk Trash Items must be out 

by 7AM on 3/16/2022  

Collection will conclude on 

3/19/2022 

 

Bulk Item Pickup 
Begins 

7:00 am 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

Garage Sales 

The permit is $10.00 and  

available at Town Hall. You can 

get the permit up to the day 

before your garage sale. Garage 

sales can only be held on  

Friday, Saturday & Sunday. Each 

address may have no more than 

two garage sales per year.  

Regular City 
Council Meeting  

6:30 pm 

Attention E-Billing Customers-All utility customers signed up for e-billing will receive a hard 
copy of their water bill due to a email software issue. 

Election 
 May 7, 2022  

The following have filed for City 
Council Seats that are up for 
election & are unopposed: 
Place 1- Christopher Ayers  
Place 3- Wesley Hearn (I) 
Place 5- Rona Stratton Gouyton (I) 

New Payment Drop Box 

The new drop box is now available 

for your convenience.  It is located in 

front of the new building at the end 

of the sidewalk.  Payments  can also 

be made online or set for automatic 

bank draft.  Please call 817-237-1234 

if have any questions.   

Pet License 

Please don’t forget to renew your pet  license.  
Each month,  renewal reminders are mailed out.  
Bring in or mail in proof of rabies vaccination and 
$8.00 per pet.   You can even pay for it online on 
the Town Hall website. Licenses expire annually.  

Daylight Savings 

Begins  2:00 am 

RETIREMENT NEWS! 

In December 2021 Police Chief Lee Pitts announced his intent to retire from the Town of Lakeside after 15 years of service.  

During the January City Council meeting Chief Pitts officially announced his retirement.  During the February City Council 

meeting Steve Carpenter was selected as our new Police Chief.  There will be a 4–6-week transition period before Chief 

Carpenter is sworn in as Police Chief. 

Chief Carpenter is a 30-year veteran of the Fort Worth Police Department, retiring in June 2016 as a Captain. Chief  

Carpenter has commanded the PRO Team, Tactical Investigation Division, East Patrol Division, and Criminal Investigation 

Division. In July 2016 Chief Carpenter was appointed Assistant Chief of Police with the Lake Worth Police Department.  

In March of 2020, Carpenter joined the Lakeside Police Department as a reserve officer providing administrative support to 

Chief Pitts. 

Chief Carpenter has a Master of Arts In Professional Development from Dallas Baptist University;  FBI National Academy 

Class 206; Executive Leadership Development Training and is a veteran of the U.S. Air Force. 


